
 

 

 

September 7, 2022 

The Electoral Board met September 7, 2022 at 10:00 A.M. 

All members present, also present Patsy Burchett/GR 

Due to Covid the Board has not met on a regular basis. With the November election near the Board met 
to review the Election Official list and determine where there are vacancies to be filled. 

The EB decided they will work on finding officials for precincts where needed and meet again on the 27th 
to review any progress. 

Training for the Election Officials will be held on November 1, and November 3rd 6:00 P.M. at the 
General Registrar’s Office. 

With no other business the Board adjourned until September 27th, at 10:00 A.M. 
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